January 17, 2021
To all MNHS Families,

As we celebrate the life and work of Martin Luther King Jr on Monday keep in mind the achievements

of MLK., along with the influence he had on the American civil rights movement. He is the most well-
known Civil Rights leaders and spent his life campaigning to end racial segregation and working for racial
equality in the United States. Our librarian has included several resources for you to learn more about
MLK and his work.

From the Library:

This resource collection includes information about Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr., virtual field trips to
significant locations from his life, and day of service opportunities to honor his legacy. View it all
here: https://collections.follettsoftware.com/collection/5ffddf1a0059ae001248dbf7

The second marking period ends on January 29t. Please make sure your students are in good academic
standing. | would like to remind everyone that your student’s grades are posted on both Schoology and
Infinite campus, which can be easily accessed at any time. Reviewing your student’s grades and progress
weekly will greatly improve their level of success. Please reach out to your student’s teachers when you
have questions regarding grades and progress. We would also like to highly encourage all of our
students to turn on their cameras and take an active part in their education.

As the first semester ends so will the agreement for students who have chosen the Group C option of
remaining virtual. In order to remain or join in the Group C Virtual learning only you will need to fill out
the Group C Virtual Only form for the second semester. Only students who are in Group C will be
permitted to stay home for virtual learning. All other students must be in-person on their group

days. Information along with the Group C form will be coming out this week.

Reminder from our Nurse: To keep our MNHS community safe please complete the daily Covid-19
Screening form for each child before sending your child to school. If you answer YES to any of the
guestions, please keep your child home from school and contact the school nurse June Cloran at 610-
359-4221 or email at jcloran@mnsd.org.
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